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Testimony of Matson Navigation Company, Inc. 

Support of HB230 

Before the Committee on Transportation 

February 6, 2025 

 

Dear Chair Kila, Vice Chair Grandinetti, and Members of the Committee: 

 

 Matson Navigation Company, Inc. (Matson) supports HB230, which ensures due process 

by requiring the police department to send a copy of a traffic citation to the registered owner of a 

vehicle within a specified time frame. 

 

 Matson containers are transported on frames called chassis.  These chassis are hooked up 

to the tractor trailer which hauls the container and chassis to its destination.  While Matson owns 

the chassis and container, it does not own the tractor trailer.  Accordingly, if a driver receives a 

citation for any chassis-related violation, Matson often does not receive a copy of the citation.  

Matson sometimes receives a notice of court appearance, which can arrive in the mail after the 

court hearing date, or in many instances just a notice of default judgment.  Requiring the police 

department to send a copy of the citation to the registered owner for all citations would ensure 

proper notice and therefore due process is given. 

 

 Matson respectfully requests that this measure be amended to also require copies of 

parking citations be sent to registered owners of vehicles. 

 

 Thank you for considering our testimony in support. 
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Zoom 

 

 

Comments:  

I support.  This bill would have helped me when I let my cousin's friend use my car.  We didn't 

know he got a parking ticket and then it went to collections. 
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Comments:  

I am writing to express my strong support for HB230. I believe this bill would significantly 

improve our traffic citation process by ensuring that a carbon copy of any citation is promptly 

mailed to the registered owner of the vehicle. Receiving certified or registered mail creates a 

verifiable paper trail, which protects both the State and vehicle owners from disputes over 

whether a citation was properly delivered. For ohana like mine with kupuna, timely, transparent 

notification is essential. It spares them the anxiety of facing unexpected and unjustly inflated 

fees. 

I respectfully urge the Committee to pass HB230 so that local families are not burdened by late 

notices they never had a chance to contest. Mahalo for considering my testimony and for your 

commitment to improving our laws for the benefit of all residents. 
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